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November Be-Attitude – Be-Positive 
 
November 4 – Jenny Jorgenson and Deb Dietrich, employees of Mayo Health System, presented an interactive 
program to first graders regarding germs and proper hand washing. 
 
November 5 – End of Quarter 
 
November 6 – PTO organizational meeting. 
 
November 10 – Snow Day  
 
November 11  

 Veterans Day Program.  We had the largest audience we have ever had for this event.   
 Report cards were sent home with students. 

 
November 12 – Barron County Public Health Flu Shot Clinic for students.   
 
November 13 – Parent-Teacher Conferences were held from noon until 8:00 PM.   97 % of our families attended.  
 
November 18  

 Ms. Brooks, Miss Nelsen, Mrs. Schroeder and Mr. Spanel met to discuss SBAC. 
 School Improvement Team met.  There are 18 members on the School Improvement Team.  Three are 

parents of elementary students.  Agenda items included reviewing the following: 
 Schoolwide Title Plan    Data update 
 SMART goals     - STAR 
 PALS      - Early Literacy 
 WKCE (2013-2014)    - Math 
 Enrollment     - Reading 
 Free/Reduced   -  

 
November 19 – A team of teachers visited Hillside Elementary School in New Richmond.  The purpose of the 
visit was to observe math instruction and meet with their district Math Coach.  New Richmond has been using 
the Math Expressions program for about five years.  
 
November 20 – Vision and Hearing screening was conducted. 
 
November 21 – The Elementary PBIS team met in the morning. 
 

Upcoming Events 
November 25  Early Release at 12:30 PM 
   Teacher In-service – Activities will include PLC meetings and grade level meetings.  
November 26-30 Thanksgiving Break 
December 8  District PBIS Team Meeting 
December 9 & 10 ALICE Training 
December 11  Holiday Programs at 1:45 and 7:00 PM 
December 15  Rural Dental Health 
December 22  Santa Send Off 
December 23  Early Release 
December 24-Jan 4 No School 


